

Shawwal 5, 1438 June 30, 2017

Dear Shaykh Dr. Mehdi Saeed Hazari; Imam of the Islamic Ahlul-Bayt Association of the Triangle (IABAT) in Durham, North Carolina

As'salamu Alaykum - Greeting and peace be upon you,

IMAM would like to thank you for your cooperation over the past year and is proud to assist and continue its support for IABAT. In light of the continued necessary needs raised by the IABAT community, such as site development cost, building construction cost, engendering fees, and development fees and utilities, IMAM will renew its religious authorization letter for the IABAT community to utilize their khums.

The beloved believers who are interested in supporting IABAT, can send their Khums funds directly to IMAM's office. IMAM will then issue a tax deductible official religious receipt to the donors, then forward 50% of the funds, i.e. Sahm Imam, to IABAT directly. The Khums funds can only be used for their intended and approved purpose. All caution must be exercised to ensure that funds are being utilized efficiently and effectively without waste.

We pray that the beloved believers can participate generously to support IABAT's project in order to save and secure the new generations by building an appropriate center to serve the community and fulfill its expectations.

This authorization is valid until the IABAT knums portion reaches \$1,301,000.00, and under the direct supervision of Shaykh Dr. Mehdi Hazari.

Sincerely,

Sayyid M. B. Kashmiri Representative of Jurist